
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Year 4 are visiting Hastings Aquarium this term to help support their learning of Blue Abyss. We will 

be travelling by minibus to the aquarium.  

The classes are visiting the aquarium on different days.  

Kensington Class will be visiting the Aquarium on Tuesday 11th July 2023. 

 Regents Class will be visiting the Aquarium on Wednesday 12th July 2023.  

On the day, please can children come in wearing their school uniform and bring a packed lunch. If 

need be, a packed lunch can be ordered through our lovely receptionist by Monday 3rd July 2023.  

The cost of the trip is £8.00; please can you pay this via parent mail.   

Many thanks  

The Year 4 Team   

 


